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P&C NP – ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT & EMPLOYMENT SUB GROUP:  
Briefing Note to Neighbourhood Partnership – 11 January 2012 
 
The Economic Development and Employment Sub-Group met again on 1 November 
2011, and agreed to highlight to the Neighbourhood Partnership that  

 
• it welcomed the presentation from Hubco and encouraged continued attempts to 

ensure community benefit from the ENOLC development 
• it would write to Tesco to encourage the use of local labour and businesses in 

their Tesco Express store. 
• it had concerns over the fly-tipping around Niddrie Mains, the consequent 

dangers on walking to the school, and the message it sent out to potential new 
tenants of the Business units, the new housing and potential house-buyers. 

 
 
The date of the next meeting of the P&C Economic Development & 
Employment sub group is 17 January 2012 at 2.00 pm at Cre8te. 


